ESCAMBIA ECHOES

April 01, 1996

RICHARD'S MILL TRIP PLANNED FOR APRIL

The April meeting of the Escambia County Historical Society will be held while in route to Rickard's Mill in Monroe County, Alabama! This will happen April 25, 1996. This is on Thursday, so mark your calendar and take note of the following or you will miss all of the fun, and we are going to have fun! YOU MUST MAKE RESERVA-TIONS BY APRIL 19,1996; HERE IS HOW TO MAKE THOSE RESERVA-TIONS: CALL THE OFFICE OF OUR PRESIDENT, DWIGHT MILLIGAN AT 867-5895 OR 867-8867 OR CALL ED SE-WARD AT 867-2797. Now remember, you must call and make reservations by April 19, we must know how many are going in order to get transportation for everyone. We will leave from Jefferson Davis Community College, Thomas E. McMillan Museum, at 1:00 P.M. promptly, so be there no later than 12:40 P.M. all ready to hop on the bus and ride.

The people at Richard's Mill will have the grist mill running and grind corn for us, you will be able to purchase some of this corn meal if you desire to do so.

For a fun time, we invite all members, and those who are not members and wish to join the society and come along on this trip-COME ON! The admission cost is \$1.00 to the members of the Historical Society.

NEW FAMILY HISTORY OPENS IN ATMORE

Answers to many genealogical questions are

at the Family
History Center
at The Church
of Jesus Christ
of Latter-Day
Saints located
at 312 12th
Avenue in Atmore, Aiabama.



ESCAMBIA COUNTY HISTORICAL SOCIETY P. O. BOX 276—BREWTON, AL 36426

The information found at the Family History Center is only a small portion of the information available

Library cont'd

other volunteers, Joyce Akins, Suzanne Akins, Andy Akins, Amy Akins, Pam Lusk, and Mike Clark are always ready with help and suggestions.

The space is limited at the Family History Center, so appointments are needed. At this time, the center is open 6 p.m. to 8 p.m. on Tuesdays, through the main archives of The Church of

Jesus Christ of Latter Day Saints. Microfilm and microfiche copies of records can be ordered from the main library in Utah.

The staff at the Family History Center volun-

teers their time, evenings and week-ends. Director Joyce Bodiker, and the

Wednesdays, and Thursdays; and Sunday afternoons from 2 p.m. until 4 p.m. Call 334-368-4443 during operating hours to make an appointment.

Whether you are just getting started in genealogy or are a veteran at searching out information on your family, the Family History Center can help in you search.